

#### **Marysville Early Learning Center Newsletter -- February 2020**

## Levy Message

by Jennifer Cassarino School Principal

Dear Early Learning Center Families,



I would like to share this important message from the Marysville School District. Also, please remember to vote on February 11th. Thank you.

The Marysville School District has a Capital Levy measure on the February 11 special election ballot. The measure would fund the replacement of Liberty Elementary and Cascade Elementary schools and provide health, safety and security upgrades for schools district-wide. Please remember to vote by turning in your postage-paid ballot by February 11 or dropping it in one of the local drop boxes located at Marysville City Hall or the Tulalip Tribes Youth Center. Voter registration is easy - go to <a href="https://voter.votewa.gov/WhereToVote.aspx">https://voter.votewa.gov/WhereToVote.aspx</a>. The deadline to register to be able to vote (or update registration information due to a move or other reasons) to be included in the February 11 special election is February 3 online and February 11 in person at the Snohomish County Elections office. More information about voter registration deadlines can be found here: <a href="https://snohomishcountywa.gov/224/Elections-VoterRegistration">https://snohomishcountywa.gov/224/Elections-VoterRegistration</a>. For more information about the Capital Levy 2020 measure, go to <a href="https://www.msd25.org/o/district/page/capital-levy2020">https://www.msd25.org/o/district/page/capital-levy2020</a>

#### **ELC Cafe**

Our next parent ELC Café meeting is coming up <u>February 7th from 9:30 - 10:30</u>. Come and hear more about our programs at the ELC, school district news and help

plan future events while enjoying a cup of coffee and snacks with other parents. Childcare and a Spanish interpreter are provided. This month we welcome Jodi Runyon, Director of Engagement and Outreach. Jodi will share opportunities to stay connected with our school and district, and we will have a video booth available for families to share positive feedback about the ELC with the Marysville School District community. We look forward to seeing you at this event!

### Kindergarten Readiness Night

We welcome all families of our 4 and 5 year old students going to Kindergarten in the fall to attend Kindergarten Readiness Night at the Early Learning Center on Thursday, February 6th from 5:30 - 6:30 pm. Families will have an opportunity to hear about March into Kindergarten and meet with their neighborhood school principal to learn more about registering for Kindergarten. We will have pizza, childcare and a Spanish interpreter available.

# Advocacy Day

Join us February 20th and take a trip to the state capitol in Olympia to help us advocate for your child's early childhood education program. We will be participating in a rally on the state capitol building steps and meet with state legislators as a group, as well as other parents from all around the state. ECEAP and Special Education parents and caregivers and welcome to sign up. Free lunch, hooded sweatshirt and chartered bus ride provided. This is an all day, adult only event. If you are interested in attending, please give us a call.

#### <u>Upcoming Dates and Events</u>

- February 6th 5:30 6:30 Kindergarten Readiness Night
- February 7th 9:30 10:30 ELC Cafe'
- February 17th No School Presidents' Day
- February 20th Advocacy Day
- February 20th Skate Night

Read More on Our Website: <a href="https://www.msd25.org/o/early-learning-center">https://www.msd25.org/o/early-learning-center</a>